Submitted July 4, 2022

I've been coming to Oregon to visit family for my entire life, and just this past week | finally
moved to Portland permanently.

I've been a passionate voting nerd for years, and like everyone who has studied alternative
voting mechanisms, | have been eagerly seeking any opportunity to improve on first-past-the-
post.

| just want to commend the committee for taking up this issue, and | urge everyone to move
an amendment out of committee and submit it to the popular vote.

I'm thrilled to see from prior meeting minutes that a lot of thought is going into the practical
nuances of these systems. | personally would be happy with any change (I know not
everybody feels that way) and | look forward to supporting any amendment that comes out of
the discussions.

Please don't let this opportunity slip. Please don't let the amendment die in committee.
Thanks.

Submitted by Trevor Murphy



